September 27, 2016
Dear Neighbors,

{ur names are Daniel and Mandy Montgomery and we live at 1027 E. Breckinridge
Street. We have four children and love living in this neighborhood.

Several years ago we purchased the house and extra lot next door to us in order to

have a short-term rental and utilize the yard for our own family.

Wre have been renting our extra home through Airbnb for the past several months
and have completely enjoyed the experience. Getting to know families and business

travelers from out of town, as well as, provide a personal and welcoming

environment for them to experience our city, has been wonderful.

If vou would like to hear more about what we are doing or have any questions or

concern, please come to our nelghborhood open house at 1025 E Breckinridge

street, 40204 on Wednesday, October 12, 2016 from 7-8 pm. Dessert will be served.

Hopefully looking forward to seeing you.
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Daniel and Mandy




